

Fancy taking part in a neighbourly experiment?

Dear neighbour,

My name is Sam, I live at 33. I work as a designer and I'm interested in using creativity to connect people and communities. Right now I'm working on an idea called **The Bridge**. I'm looking for people on our street to test it during the London Design Festival (September 18 to 26). On Wednesday 22 September we're planning to have a pizza night to make use of the tables and bring the street together (the food's on us). Details to follow.

The Bridge is a pop-up table that connects neighbours. It's made from recycled scaffolding boards (from the Forest Recycling Project) and can be placed on garden walls between houses. My hope is that neighbours use it to enjoy each other's company. You can see some example uses on the other side of this leaflet.

Would you be interested in taking one for a few days to share with a neighbour? If so, give me a shout at 33 or message me on 07939 036564

Many thanks!



Here are some ways you could use it:

Coffee mornings—pizza night!
—a weekly chess match—
a pop-up street market (when facing the street)

It can also be a way to get people chatting:

Leave a gift—informal polls
(jam jars for options, pebbles
for votes)—place something
there that surprises people and
makes them look twice

Let's connect our street!

